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The EMP’s goals are inadequate to address the immediate emergency we are facing.

Our clean energy goals must be 100% renewable energy for electricity by 2035 and 100% renewable
energy economy wide by 2050. These are readily attainable goals whose obstacles are mainly political,
not technological or financial, when all costs and benefits are considered.

Thank you.

Olga Vannucci

8 Maple Springs Road
Pittstown, NJ 08867
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